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NBPS weekend event information 
What’s off, what’s on, and what’s postponed this weekend 

 

OFF:   Thursday, March 12, 2020: Dual Enrollment Info Session at NBHS 

The Dual Enrollment Information Session scheduled for tonight at 
New Bedford High School from 5:30-6:30 has been canceled.  
Information about the program will be posted on the New Bedford 
High School website nbhs.newbedfordschools.org along with the 
application. Please contact Mrs. Cardoza directly with questions 
regarding the program or application process at 
jcardoza@newbedfordschools.org or 508-997-4511 x20507.  

POSTPONED:  Friday, March 13, 2020: Pops Concert at NBHS 
Out of an abundance of caution, the New Bedford High School Pops 
Night, which was scheduled for Friday, March 13, 2020 has been 
postponed until further notice. 

ON:  Saturday, March 14, 2020: SAT Testing at NBHS 

College Board SAT Testing at New Bedford High School remains on 
schedule for Saturday, March 14. Students registered to take the SAT 
are to report on time as per College Board instructions. Students will 
be divided into small groups throughout the high school. 
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